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 Currently working part time at 10 hours per week until mid-May. Here’s what’s 
happening. 

 

• Tides are up and we will be attempting to move dock floats out this week, weather 
permitting. 

• All storm damaged piling connectors on steel float have been replaced. Thank you Chris 
Hart. 

• All bathrooms and trash receptacles have been opened up and are back in operation 
• Repaired dock cart legs and wheels. 
• Beach wheelbarrow has 2 bad tubes. Will be repairing asap. 
• City Hall ramp and back porch have been pressure washed to remove moss build up. 
• Log was removed near welcome sign at beach and vehicles drove out to firepit. I was able to 

push log back with my old yellow truck. There is talk of allowing fires to be built next to picnic 
table at beach dirt parking lot. This may help prevent some illegal off road activity. We need 
to come up with fire ring ideas. 

• Currently up to date with 2024 boat permit data entry.  News group reminder post for this 
might be a good idea. 
 
Larry Platt 
Marine Facilities Coordinator 
 
 

 

 

 

  


